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14th October 2022 

 

Year 2 – Trip to the National Maritime Museum 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

We will be visiting the National Maritime Museum in Greenwich on Thursday 3rd 
November. 
  

Children in both classes will need a packed lunch for this trip.   
  

Even if your child usually has a school meal, please let the school office know by 

midday on Wednesday (19th October) if you require a packed lunch provided by 
the school kitchen.  

 
If you would like to assist with the trip, please let your class teacher know as soon as 
possible.  
  
Thank you,  
  
 

Mrs Wood & Miss Lazell 
 
 


